
 

 

WEST MERCIA PCC: DISCLOSURE LOG 
RESPONSE TO REQUEST 

 
Reference: 2020 – 218 / WE3426 
Date of response:  11th November 2020 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
 

Request 
 
1. How did the WMPF gain access to my private confidential, and ex-directory telephone 

number?  If there is a cost for this request, please let me know. 
 

2. Because Williams is an Inspector is he allowed to use the Police data Base, for 
personal reasons?  Is he above the law of the land? 

 
3. Also at this point, I would like to know if he was ever disciplined for using the Police 

Database for personal reasons. 
 
 
Response. 
 
Please see the below response to your request. 
 
The specific information requested relating to this specific matter is not held by the Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner.  However, the laws relating to accessing police 
systems and information applies to all persons. 
 
 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write to the 
Information Compliance Unit; Information Compliance Unit, PO Box 55, Worcester, WR3 
8SP.  Email: information@westmercia.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

FOI Officer 
West Mercia PCC 
 



 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance with the 
publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, Hindlip Hall, Worcester. WR3 8SP 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days.  If you are dissatisfied with the response 
you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed promptly and a 
response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
 
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information Commissioner 
(Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF). 
 

 


